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Cookiesaurus Rex may  

not be your usual holiday treat, 

but he has plenty of Christmas 

spirit. He would like nothing  

more than to make it onto 

Santa’s cookie plate. After all, 

the Big Guy should have only 

the best cookie to take back to 

the North Pole. But Mr. Spatula 

chooses Star, then Bell, and 

finally Gingerbread Boy instead 

. . . WAIT ONE STINKIN’ STOMPIN’ 

MINUTE! Looks like Cookiesaurus 

Rex is going to have to take 

matters into his own tiny arms. 

Will his Christmas wish come 

true, or will his holiday dreams  

be crumbled?
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Amy Fellner Dominy 
previously collaborated with Nate Evans 
and AG Ford on Cookiesaurus Rex . She 
is also an author of teen and tween 
novels, including Die For You, A Matter 
of Heart, Audition & Subtraction, and 
OyMG, a Sydney Taylor Notable Book 
for Teens. Amy is a former advertising 
copywriter and earned an MFA in 
playwriting. Her plays for adults and 
children have been staged across the 
country. Amy lives with her family in 
Phoenix, Arizona. For more information, 
go to amydominy.com.

Nate Evans is the author or 
author-illustrator of more than forty 
children’s books, including Ponyella with 
Laura Numeroff. His most recent picture 
book is BANG! BOOM! ROAR! A Busy Crew 
of Dinosaurs. Before turning to his true 
love—children’s books—he was a greeting 
card artist. Nate is also a seventh grade 
English teacher and loves to share his 
passion for books with his students. He 
lives in Gilbert, Arizona. Visit his website 
at nateevans.com.

AG Ford is a New York Times best-
selling illustrator and the recipient 
of two NAACP Image Awards. He has 
published more than fifteen children’s 
books, with such authors as Kareem 
Abdul-Jabbar, Sharon Robinson, Ilyasah 
Shabazz, Martin Luther King III, Nick 
Cannon, Jonah Winter, and Archbishop 
Desmond Tutu. He lives in Frisco, Texas, 
with his wife, Brandy, and their son, 
Maddox. You can find more of his work  
at agfordillustration.com.
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It’s beginning to look 

a lot like Rex-mas.
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Watch out, Santa! This cookie is coming for you!Watch out, Santa! This cookie is coming for you!
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